
Greeting by John Anton, Distinguished Professor of Philosophy and Civilization of 

the University of South Florida

Please  accept  my  congratulations  on  the  establishment  and  opening  of  the 

Interdisciplinary Centre for Aristotle Studies of your University. The establishment of the 

Centre means a new intellectual and practical beginning with a worldwide scope. The 

study of Aristotelian work, with the Centre’s initiative, declares its contribution to the 

understanding and future solution of problems of civilized life. We believe that with the 

commencement  of the Centre's  operation,  a new road is  opened for the utilization  of 

Aristotle’s  wisdom in  the  practical  and theoretical  lives  of  people.  Such a  course  to 

promote the values of every good state has become an urgent obligation of the present for 

future generations. I congratulate you on your initiative and send you a heartfelt promise 

that  both  myself  and  scholars  everywhere  of  the  work  and  history  of  Aristotelian 

contribution, will stand by you for the success of the mission of your Centre.  

 


